
2021 NFHR Annual Membership Meeting Minutes 

Sunday, January 24, 2021, 12pm noon 

Via Facebook Live 

 

The written minutes are below, but do not contain all of the comments which are recorded on 

Facebook Live at this link:  

https://www.facebook.com/100000673978078/videos/4082922921740133/ 

 

Member Sign-in: Please make a comment on the Facebook feed so we know you’re attending. 

 

President’s Opening Remarks: Rory Miller  

 

Board of Directors and Officer Introductions: Rory Miller 

 

Approval of 2020 Annual Membership Meeting minutes: Motion to approve the minutes from 

last year made by Curt, seconded by Jim. Passed unanimously.  

 

Executive Director’s Report and Remarks: (see 2020 NFHR Annual Report, online) – Nancy 

Newport- Members are encouraged to read her remarks in the Annual Report. Thanks to all 

members for being here virtually.  

 

Registrar’s Report and Remarks: (see 2020 NFHR Annual Report, online) – Jeanne Poirier- 

Registrar’s report can be found online as well. Overall membership is slightly down, but good 

for the year that we’ve had. 2019 foals registered- 127 2020 foals- 101 foals registered so far. 

 

Treasurer’s Report and Remarks: (see 2020 NFHR Financial Report, online) – Rory Miller-  See 

document in report, the bulk of our funding comes from membership dues. Overall, we are in a 

good financial position.  

 

2020 Committee Reports: (see 2020 NFHR Annual Report, online)- View reports on our website 

from every committee.  

 

Breeders Committee: Stallion posters were created on the NFHR website with additional 

information about each horse. Currently there have been no change to the rules of registration.  

 

Evaluation Committee: There is ongoing development of the evaluation program. We had plans 

to hold evaluations in Iowa and California, however they were postponed by COVID. Several 

sections of the Evaluation Handbook were approved and published on the NFHR website. Four 

evaluator candidates were approved by BOD.  

 

Herald Committee: There were changes to the operations side of the Herald this year. We have a 

new editor and new layout person. Thank you to Erin for your previous service to the Herald. 

Value added changes are coming and the next issue is heading to the printer soon. 

 

Adjourned - 12:45 Mtn  

Jennifer 

https://www.facebook.com/100000673978078/videos/4082922921740133/

